
  
 

 
 

Network Notification 
 
Notice Date:  August 20, 2018  
To:     Georgia Medicaid Health Partners 
From:     CareSource® 
Subject:  Clarification of Indiana Network Closure Communication 
 
 
At CareSource, our partnership with you is our priority. In an effort to maintain straightforward 
communication, we wanted to clarify a recent mailing discrepancy.  
 
In a recent mailing announcing the closure of certain specialties and provider types for Indiana Hoosier 
Healthwise/Healthy Indiana Plan, there were inaccuracies in our mailing list. As a result, CareSource 
sent the announcement to providers who are not impacted by the network closure. 
 
We apologize for any confusion this letter may have caused. Thank you for serving our members. If you 
have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us by calling 1-855-202-1058. 
 
 
GA-P-0551 
Approved: 8/15/18 


